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Report To:  Halton-Hamilton Source Protection Committee  
Report No.:  SPC-24-04-10 
From:  Bob Edmondson, Chair, Halton-Hamilton Source Protection Committee 
Date: March 19, 2024 
Subject: SPC Chair Update 
 
 
Recommendation: 
THAT the Halton-Hamilton Source Protection Committee receives for information report 
SPC-24-03-10 SPC Chair Update. 
 
Executive Summary 
The SPC Chair and a number of committee members managed a display booth on the 
program at the Milton Sports Centre.  
 
Report 
The Chair and committee members Emily Milligan and Chris Murray set up a display booth 
at the Milton Sports Centre on the weekend of February 24 and 25.  
 
The venue is a large Sports Centre including hockey rinks (4), a pool, and gymnasium, 
fitness studio, walking/running track and meeting rooms. There was considerable traffic 
over the weekend predominately relating to children in skating lessons or playing hockey. 
Display panels were set up and videos on a continuous loop were played relating to our 
program. As well, we had an assortment of brochures and pamphlets that were handed 
out.  
 
In talking to the people, it is apparent that very few know about the program but are 
pleased to hear that it is in place and our committee involvement. The lack of knowledge 
about the program is what we have typically encountered in other venues. The overall 
experience was positive and setting up at such a venue gives us access to a wide variety of 
people. We had similarly looked at putting up a booth at the large YMCA in Waterdown 
but were asked to delay it until April or May. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
Bob Edmondson 
SPC Chair, Halton-Hamilton Source Protection Committee.  


